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FHE VICE T SRESTHEENT

WASHINGTON

20510

July 17, 1967

Dear Congressman:

I just wanted to send along my greetings for
your up-coming birthday. Congratulations! I
hope you have a wonderful day and that the
coming year will bring much good health and
happiness.

Sincerely,

Eubert H. Humphre

The Honorable Robert J. Dole
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C.
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